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EXCELLENCE IN PGMs

MEDIA STATEMENT

FURTHER UPDATE ON THE 11 SHAFT ACCIDENT

(Statement 6 of 6 issued by Implats following the accident on 27 November 2023. Visit our website for previous statements)

Johannesburg, 1 December 2023 — Impala Platinum Holdings Limited (Implats) reports that as of Friday
evening, a total of 18 employees have been discharged from hospital, where they were receiving care
following the Impala Rustenburg 11 Shaft accident on Monday, 27 November 2023.

All employees involved in the accident were admitted to hospitals in the region for precautionary and
emergency care. Four employees were discharged today, and 14 were discharged yesterday. Of the 56
employees who are still in hospital, 10 remain in critical care. No further fatalities have been reported.

Implats will continue to provide further updates as and when new information becomes available.
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T: 011 731 9013/17

M: 082 809 0166

Emma Townshend

E - mail: emma.townshend@implats.co.za
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Alice Lourens
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T: 011 731 9033/17

M: 082 498 3608
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About Implats

Impala Platinum Holding Limited (Implats) is a leading, fully integrated platinum group metals (PGMs)
producer. Implats is structured around seven mining operations and Impala Refining Services, a toll-
refining business. The Group’s mining operations are located on the Bushveld Complex in South Africa,
the Great Dyke in Zimbabwe — the two most significant PGM-bearing ore bodies in the world — and the
Canadian Shield. Our mining operations include Impala Rustenburg, Impala Bafokeng, Marula, Two
Rivers, Zimplats, Mimosa and Impala Canada.
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